
From: Lauren Ketcham (elketch@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment on Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR for Renewable Energy
Date: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:04:15 AM

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,

I've been working to stop a proposed 550 acre coal mine in my community, slated for the Perry State Forest. This
project would have devastating impacts on local farmers, residents, families, our environment, and everyone who
currently enjoys this public land. Renewable energy projects offer a clean, job-creating alternative to this dirty
energy. These projects are the future! Please approve AEP's proposed renewable projects.

I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be docketed in
Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our communities, we want cleaner
air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower energy costs that come with renewable
development.

Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by supporting
these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region.

I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve them.

Sincerely,

Lauren Ketcham 
3594 Palmer Rd NE
New Lexington, OH 43764
elketch@hotmail.com
(614) 772-8394

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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